
 
  

  
 

  
 

   

 

   

 

    

 

 

   

 

     

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

   

 

 

  

   

 

      

    

 

 

JOHNSON CREEK SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Curriculum Committee Meeting 

Wednesday, October 10, 2018 
Elementary Principal’s Office 

8:00 a.m. 

Carol O’Neil called the meeting to order. 

Members Present: Heidi Hartz, Jennifer Malueg, and Carol O’Neil 

Also Present: Superintendent Michael Garvey, Director of Teaching & Learning Lisa Krohn, 

Principal Neil O’Connell, Principal Melissa Enger, Instructional Specialist Melissa Christian, 

Paula Constable, Andrew Swanson, and Patricia Swanson 

Dr. Garvey verified that the meeting was properly posted pursuant to § 19.84(1) Wis. Statutes. 

Motion by Malueg/Hartz to adopt the agenda as posted.  Motion Carried. 

Those present visited elementary classrooms to observe Personalized Learning in action. 

Dr. Garvey responded to a list of questions which had been posed to Chairperson Carol O’Neil 

over the past month. 

Dr. Garvey distributed a summary of the approach the District uses to address the needs of 
advanced learners (formally known as Gifted and Talented students).  Dr. Garvey, Mrs. Krohn, 

and Mr. O’Connell addressed how personalized learning is used in the High School.  Mrs. 

Malueg suggested that this information would be good on the website.  Mrs. O’Neil suggested it 

go into the JAY. 

Mrs. Constable suggested that a parent/student orientation to high school occur during the spring 
semester of eighth grade. After a discussion it was suggested that high school grading should 
also be focused upon. 

Dr. Garvey reviewed the graduating requirements with those present. Mr. Swanson suggested 

the Board revisit the community service component and look to increase it. 

Dr. Garvey explained that the focus of the multi-district inservice on October 25 will be family 
engagement. Board members who are interested in attending should let Dr. Garvey know. 

The next meeting will be November 14th at 8 a.m. at the MS/HS. The Committee will discuss 

the Media/Innovations focus and have a presentation by Innovations/Media specialist Matt 
Cheek. 



   

 

 

 

 

 
 

Motion by Hartz/Malueg to adjourn.  Motion carried. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Michael P. Garvey, Ph.D. 
Superintendent 


